
 

 

 
 
          11th June 2019  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
UNIFORM “POP UP” SHOP – MONDAY 24TH JUNE 5PM - 7PM 
 
On Monday 24th June, Monkhouses will be hosting a “pop up” uniform shop in the school hall between 5pm 
and 7pm.  
 
As you will know from previous communication, the school uniform will be changing from September 2019 as 
follows: 
 

 A new school tie – plain dark blue with the school badge in the centre (a different coloured badge per 

year of entry) 

 

 A new school badge to replace the current one on the blazer 

 

 The blazer will remain in Year 11 (no maroon jumper) 

 

 Black trousers only  

 
The new tie will cost £9.50. However, we understand that uniform can be costly. We are, therefore, going to 
provide (with the help of the PTA) a new tie for every pupil currently in Years 7-10, free of charge. 
 
The new school badge will cost £5.  All current Year 7-10 pupils will receive a voucher towards this cost, which 
can either be exchanged for a badge for you to sew onto a current blazer or, the voucher can be used towards 
the cost of a new blazer with the badge incorporated.  
 
These vouchers will be given out during the evening of the 24th June at the “pop up” shop event. If you are 
unable to make this evening we will send the vouchers home with the students. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
 
 
Mrs J Doherty      Mr A Pontifex  
School Business Manager     Headteacher  
 

 
 

 


